1) ORIGINAL

January 12, 2007

By Hand Delivery

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

FILED/ACCEPTED
JAN 172 2007

Eederal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Re: IBFS File Nos. SAT-MOD-20051021-00206; SAT-AMD-20060727-00083

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On January 11, 2007, the undersigned and Harry Ng of New ICO Satellite
Services G.P. (“ICO”) met with Robert Nelson, Chief of the Satellite Division; Cassandra
Thomas, Deputy Chief of the Satellite Division; Associate Division Chief Karl
Kensinger; Senior Engineer John Martin; Steven Spaeth; and Alyssa Roberts. ICO
discussed its waiver request for limited use of C-band frequencies, made in connection

with the above referenced applications.

Please direct any questions about this submission to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne Hutchings Malloy

cc: Robert Nelson
Cassandra Thomas
Karl Kensinger
John Martin
Steven Spaeth
Alyssa Roberts
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